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Relieving Principal’s Report

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As we get into the colder months, I want to remind everyone about the importance of wearing our 

school uniform. It’s important for students to dress in the correct uniform, including jackets and 

jumpers. To help avoid losing these items, please make sure to label them with your child’s name. 

This will help us return any lost clothing to the right person. In both the Infants and Primary front 

office we have a clothing pool where parents/carers can purchase used (washed) uniform items. If 

you are unsure of the current uniform requirements, please see the following link to our website:

https://grafton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/uniform.html 

I’m also excited to talk about the upcoming Grafton Eisteddfod, where many of our students will 

have the chance to show off their talents. They have been working hard in their rehearsals, and I 

know they will do a fantastic job. We can’t wait to celebrate their performances and the effort 

they have put in.

Additionally, I want to let you know about some improvements happening at the front of both the 

Infants and Primary Campuses. We are making the entrance look nicer and more welcoming. I 

apologise for any trouble this may cause, as access to the front of the campuses might be limited 

while the work is going on. Thank you for your understanding.

Recently, we held a special badging ceremony to recognise our STAR students who have been 

doing amazing things. It was wonderful to see so many students celebrated for their hard work 

and achievements. This event encourages all students to keep trying their best and support each 

other. A special shout out to Henry who received his Gold badge! 

Earlier this week we had our school photos taken. It was wonderful to see all the students looking 

their best and smiling for the camera. These photos are a great way to capture memories of this 

school year, and we are looking forward to sharing them with you soon.

Have a great weekend!

Warm regards,
Nick Campbell
Relieving Principal

https://grafton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/uniform.html


Grafton Public P&C - Note from the President

The Grafton Public School P&C last met on 13th May at the Library on the Primary Campus. 
Meetings are at 5:30pm on the second Tuesday of each month during school terms and anyone 
is welcome to come along - kids too!

At the meeting we discussed:
- The P&C Trivia night is being held on 14th June at GDSC. This will be a great event, hosted by 
Desan Padayachee. Tables of 8 will compete for prizes and join in some fun games. Food will be 
available on the night and for pre-order through the GDSC.
- The Mother's Day stalls, which were held on 8th and 9th May on both campuses raised a terrific 
amount of money and hopefully made sure that all GPS mums felt the love on Mother's Day. A 
big thanks to Bec Milligan, Daniel Bender, Anna Walsh, Belinda Wormald and Jane Sinclair for 
volunteering their time to make the stalls happen. Also, a big thanks to Sue Boyle for her 
generous donations.
- We are seeking businesses to sponsor/donate goods for the trivia night. If you are able to 
assist or have ideas and suggestions, please send them to president@graftonpublicpandc.org

What was decided at the meeting:
- The P&C will fund resources to create an imaginative play area at the Infants Campus, to 
gauge effectiveness and determine whether more would be beneficial.

If you'd like to get in touch with us or have questions about how the P&C operates/how you can 
help, you can contact me on president@graftonpublicpandc.org or talk to Tayla 
on secretary@graftonpublicpandc.org.

All the best,
Duncan McKimm
Grafton Public P&C President

mailto:president@graftonpublicpandc.org
mailto:president@graftonpublicpandc.org
mailto:secretary@graftonpublicpandc.org


On Thursday Hub 5 went on a little walking 
excursion, enjoying the sunshine! They explored the 
Art Gallery, in awe of the exhibition named 
Anatomy Lessons by Michele Beevors. 17 years in 
the making, the life-sized knitted skeletons are 
educating humans and asking them to care. The 
Anatomy Lessons are on at the Grafton Gallery until 
July 13. Hub 5 walked back via Coles to do their 
Friday cooking shop.
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